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Biosak problem must be addressed

Mon Jun 02, 2008

To the editor:

Re: 'Biosak bags break down too quickly', letter to the editor, Times-Journal, May

14.

Thank you, Sean Moore, for bringing up the problem with the Biosaks. We also

have had the bags biodegrade in the recycling container under the sink. Yes it is

smelly and means constantly washing the container.

These bags are not user friendly, they cause more work and we all know, if this

problem isn't addressed, in the long run people will just throw the peels, etc. in the

garbage instead of putting them out for composting.

Durham Region must come up with a bag that doesn't decompose in less than a

week.

Ian Kingston

Uxbridge


